
June 21, 2019 

 

Secretary  

Office of the Secretary 

Federal Communications Commission 

445 Twelfth Street, S.W.  

Washington, D.C. 20554 

 

Subject: Amendment of FCC Experimental Application 

Reference: FCC Experimental Application – ELS File Number: 0011-EX-CN-2019 

 

Dear FCC Secretary, 

Space Sciences & Engineering (SSE), doing business as PlanetiQ, hereby amends its 

above-referenced experimental license application originally submitted on January 3, 2019 to 

reflect the addition of a ground station. 

PlanetiQ has added an additional ground station to its FCC application and is in the 

process of applying for appropriate licenses.  This ground station is located in Dubai, United 

Arab Emirates, and is managed by ATLAS Space Operations. 

Modifications to the Narrative and Exhibit B reflect this addition. 

Please address any correspondence to the following point of contact: 

Point of contact name: Erin Griggs 

Organization name: Space Sciences & Engineering (dba PlanetiQ) 

Address: 15000 W. 6th Ave. Suite 202, Golden, CO 80401 

Email: egriggs@planetiq.com 

Telephone number: (720) 298-2942  

 

 

        Sincerely, 

       

 

        Erin Griggs 
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